Clarecastle - Ballyea Parish www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie

Fr. Pat Malone 6823011 / 086 8572023: Fr. Harry Brady 086 2349798 Sunday Mass: Clarecastle 9am & 12noon & Ballyea 10.30am Saturday Mass: Clarecastle 7pm Weekday Mass: Clarecastle 10am All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday or email: parish@clarecastleballyeaparish.ie

1st May 2022, Third Sunday of Easter

Clarecastle Mass Intentions					
Sat	30^{th}	Apr	7pm	Anniv.	John Joe & Mary Shannon Quay Road
Sat	30^{th}	Apr	7pm	Anniv.	Bridget O'Brien Limerick
Mon	2 nd	May	11am	Anniv.	Pappy McCready Main Street
Fri	6^{th}	May	7pm	1 st Anniv.	Tony Donnellan Manus
Sat	7^{th}	May	7pm	Anniv.	Patrick Barry Knocknamana
Sun	8 th	May	9am	Anniv.	James, Kathleen & Noel O'Leary
Sun	8 th	May	9am	Anniv.	Martin & Mary O'Grady St Michael's Tce
Sun	8 th	May	12 noon	Anniv.	Jackie Canny Carrogar
Sun	8 th	May	12 noon	Anniv.	Dec'd members of Clarecastle G.A.A. Club
Ballyea Mass Intentions					
Sun	1 st	May	10.30am	Anniv.	John, Mary & Pat Daly Cappagarane Ballyea
Fri	6^{th}	May	8pm	Anniv.	Anthony Kelly Ballyveskill Tiermaclane
Sun	8 th	May	10.30am	Anniv.	Michael Nagle Tiermaclane
Sun	8^{th}	May	10.30am	Anniv.	Nonie, Jim, Mary & Pakie Devitt
					& Bridie Killeen Dromadrehid
Sun	8 th	May	10.30am	Anniv.	John & Teenie Fitzgibbon Darragh & Mickey
					Lynch Cahermore/Darragh

<u>Mile Buíochas:</u> We wish to acknowledge the contributions that we receive from parishioners for the various church collections, parish fund, priest's collection, Trócaire etc. Thank for your support. Contributions can be left with the parochial house, parish office, at mass in church containers or by post. People can also contribute online by using the Donate button on the parish website. https://www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie.

<u>Trócaire Collection:</u> Please return your Trócaire contributions to the parish office or Parochial House. Thank you for your generosity.

Monday is a Bank Holiday. Morning Mass – 11am.

South for Susan & Antoinette: Michael O'Neill and his son Shane from Ballyea will take part in a Charity Cycle from Malin Head to Mizen Head in memory of Michael's wife Susan and their friend Antoinette Pender, Quilty. The cycle is from June 6th to 10th and the cyclists will raise funds for Sláinte an Chláir and Cancer Care West. There will be a Flag Day and Church Gate collection on Saturday April 30th. Anybody wishing to support Michael & Shane can through sponsorship cards or donate by Bank Transfer to A.I.B. IBAN. IE71AIBK93538757123183 or on the Go fund me page South for Susan and Antoinette <a href="https://example.com/https://exa

LOUGHDERG RE-OPENS: 3 Day Pilgrimage: 1st June - 15th August. Booking advised. Concessions available for students, seniors and groups. 1 Day Retreats and guided Pilgrim Path experience: dates in May and late August through September. Booking essential. All booking information at www.loughderg.org, email info@loughderg.org or telephone 0(0353) 71 9861518.

Rosary for May: There will be Rosary at the Shrine at Hempfield Cross, every evening for the month of May. This will commence on Sunday May 1st 2022 at 7.30pm. All are welcome.

Healing Programme for People Bereaved by Suicide Are you finding it difficult to cope with the death by suicide of a family member or friend? You could get help at a Healing Programme organised by Clare Suicide Bereavement Support at their premises in Innovation House (near Liddys), Roslevan Centre, Tulla Rd. Ennis, starting at 7.30 p.m. on Thursday May 12th. and continuing for eight consecutive Thursdays. Please feel welcome to come for support and meet others in the same position as yourself. For further information phone 086 0565373 0r 087 3698315. www.claresuicidebereavementsupport.com

Congratulations

A word of congratulations to all the young people in our parish community who received the Sacraments of First Holy Communion and Confirmation in beautiful ceremonies attended by members of their families. We know these are very special days for our young people and we hope they enjoyed their day. Thanks to all parents/guardians, friends and teachers who prepared them for the day. Thanks too, to the music ministers who added enormously to the liturgical celebrations. We pray God's blessings on all and wish you every joy and happiness in your journey through life. We look forward to regularly meeting you in our Eucharistic and liturgical celebrations.

We respectfully ask that people continue to wear face coverings in the Churches of the parish in the interest of the common good and of public health